
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 

 

Next Tuesday morning on the 16th May, Year 6 children will have their SATs reward morning in 

recognition of all of their effort, focus and resilience during this week and the rest of Year 6.  

They have shown a remarkable level of maturity in their approach to the end of Key Stage 

assessments and should be rightly proud of what they have achieved, regardless of outcome. 

As such, Norwood has arranged for Youth Dreams Project to bring in some inflatables for the 

children to enjoy. They will also be provided with an ice-cream from an ice-cream van half-way 

through the session.  Both of these experiences are being provided at no cost to parents/carers. 

Children should arrive at school in appropriate, sporty, non-school uniform that will allow them to 

engage in physical activity and should also be wearing trainers. 

If at any point during this session, your child's behaviour is deemed inappropriate or unsafe, they 

will be immediately removed from the reward.  

If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact a member of the Year 6 team. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr B Reynolds   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 6 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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